
KNOW YOUR RIGHTS:
REGISTERING TO VOTE ON ELECTION DAY
IN CONNECTICUT

Connecticut allows people to register to vote on Election Day.
To do so, would-be voters need to:

SHOW IDENTIFICATION THAT INCLUDES YOUR NAME

AND ADDRESS. 

Examples of identification that you can use for this purpose

include: a Connecticut driver's license, a utility bill, or a checkbook.

As long as you are in the registration line by 8 pm, you have the

right to register and to cast your ballot on election night. In the

past, some municipalities have cut off registration at 8 pm, but a

law passed in 2020 affirms that if you are in line by 8 pm, you

have the right to register and cast your vote that day.

ARRIVE AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.

IF YOU THINK YOUR RIGHTS HAVE BEEN VIOLATED, CONTACT THE ACLU OF
CONNECTICUT Email legal@acluct.org. Our staff will do our best to respond within 24 hours.

which may not be the same as your local polling place. To find

your designated Election Day Registration site, check the Secretary

of the State's website or with your local registrar of voters.

VISIT A DESIGNATED ELECTION DAY REGISTRATION SITE,


